
Pedestrian	Safety	Committee	Members,	after	much	very	good	discussion	on	the	prior	standard	entrance	
signs,	it	was	decided	those	did	not	communicate	the	safety	message	we	are	looking	for.		Below	are	a	
few	options	that	are	being	considered.		Please	circulate	and	provide	feedback	from	your	respective	
areas.		Thank	you!	
		
Sean	Childers	
Assistant	Vice	President	for	Operations	
Texas	Tech	University	
		

		
		
	


